
In accordance with 73.3850, the following announcement was 
broadcast:           

“On November 23, 2020, TTI, Inc., licensee of WJMY-CD, 
Channel 25, Tuscaloosa, and WDVZ-CD, channel 3, Moundville, 
filed an application with the Federal Communications 
Commission for renewal of license. Members of the public 
wishing to view this application or to obtain information about 
how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit 
publicfiles.fcc.gov and search in WJMY-CD’s or WDVZ-CD’s 
public file.”

Scheduled dates/times:

12/7/2020 4:30 PM

12/16/2020 5:00 PM

12/19/2020 12:30 PM

12/20/2020 1:55 PM

12/26/2020 5:30 PM

1/2/2021 2:30 PM


